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INTRODUCTION 

Following the publication of the Additional Matters, Issues and Questions 

(MIQs) for the Examination of the King’s Lynn & West Norfolk (KL&WN) 
Local Plan Review (LPR) 2016-2036 [G24], on 13 February 2024, we 

consider that a further Additional Question under Matter 2 – Spatial 
Strategy would be appropriate, which is set out below. 

 
MATTER 2 – SPATIAL STRATEGY 

Plan Period  

AQ117. In the light of the extended timetable for the Examination and the 

potential timescale for the adoption of the KL&WN LPR following 
its conclusion, is there a need for the Plan period to be extended 

beyond 2039 to ensure consistency with paragraph 22 of the 
NPPF, which expects strategic policies to look ahead over a 

minimum 15 year period from adoption? If so, what would the 

implications be for the Plan’s housing requirement and supply?  
 

We invite the Council and Representors, who wish to respond to this question, 
to do so as part of a Hearing Position Statement (HPS) in response to the 

Additional Questions on Matter 2.  

Any HPSs for Matter 2 should be submitted by 1200 hours (Midday) on 

Friday 8 March 2024, and follow the instructions on format set out in the 
Examination Guidance Note [G22]. 

The Hearing Session for Matter 2 is programmed to take place in Week 3 of 
the Hearing, commencing on Tuesday 26 March 2024.             
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